
Tigers,
Welcome Back!
As the summer draws to a close and the
new academic year approaches, we
want to extend a warm welcome back to
all of our students and staff.

We have a lot in store for you this fall,
including an exciting lineup of engaging
events. Whether you're a returning
student or just starting your journey
with us, we invite you to explore the
wide range of opportunities available to
you on campus.

We also encourage you to show your
school spirit by coming out to support
our fall sports teams. Cheering on our
athletes is a great way to connect with
the Trinity community and be part of
the excitement on campus. Let's join
together to rally behind our teams and
make this fall sports season one to
remember!

Remember to stay up to date about
upcoming games and events by
checking the Athletics website or
following our athletic media page. Just
click on the symbols!

https://www.instagram.com/trinitydcathletics/
https://discover.trinitydc.edu/athletics/

